
 

 

April 28th, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives     House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Town of East Hampton’s Air Line Trail Gap Completion Project 

in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of East Hampton, located at 1 

Community Drive, 2nd Floor, East Hampton CT. 

 

The funding would be used for the construction of a quarter mile long raised wooden boardwalk 

connecting two existing sections of the Air Line Trail in East Hampton, which would allow trail 

users to safely traverse the seasonal stream that occasionally flows along the former railroad bed. 

This section is not currently useable because of the water and mud. The boardwalk will 

accommodate both pedestrians and cyclists. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 


